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PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The project includes a total reconstruct of the 
intersection at Smith Valley Road and Madison 
Avenue with a new modified double lane 
roundabout to be constructed at the 
intersection, and it will include an added “jug-
handle” ramp for eastbound traffic on Smith 
Valley Rd wanting to go northbound onto US 
31.  In addition, Madison Avenue will also be 
reconstructed from Smith Valley Road to US 
31 and the intersection of Meridian Street and 
Smith Valley Road will also be reconstructed.  
Other improvements with this project include 
new concrete sidewalks and asphalt paths, 
new storm sewers to improve drainage, trees, 
decorative street lighting, improved pedestrian 
facilities at street crossings, signal 
improvements, and a decorative wall and pylon 
in the center of the roundabout.  Access to 
businesses will be maintained throughout the 
project and detours should be followed to 
access them.  Emergency Response, 
Mail/Parcel Delivery, and Trash Collection will 
be maintained for businesses during the 
project. Local Emergency Responders are 
aware of the upcoming project and will adjust 
routes accordingly.  
 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

This project will be constructed in 2 phases to 
minimize closure time in the intersections. For 
Phase 1, the intersection of Smith Valley Road 
and Madison Avenue is scheduled to be closed 
on Friday June 1, 2018. The intersection will be  

 

closed for approximately 90 days to complete 
the construction of the roundabout.  After the 
completion of Phase 1, Phase 2 will involve a 
30 day closure of Meridian Street at Smith 
Valley Rd, as well as other incidental 
construction on Mercator Drive and Smith 
Valley Road west of US 31 with these last 2 
areas being constructed while maintaining 
traffic.  Landscaping including perennials and 
trees will be completed by Fall of 2018. 

DETOUR ROUTES

 

 

For More Project Information Go To: 

www.greenwood.in.gov/projects and  

www.crossroadengineers.com 


